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May 1, 2025        OEB VIA – Email 

  
Ms. Nancy Marconi       
Registrar        
Ontario Energy Board         
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 

Re: EB 2024-0026 – Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc.  
 Partial Decision and Interim Rate Order 

Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 
On behalf of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) we are writing to notify the Board that 
VECC will not be seeking interim costs as per the Partial Decision and Interim Rate Order dated April 15, 
2025 but VECC will only be filing a complete cost claim at the end of the above-noted proceeding. 
 
We have also directed a copy of this notice to the Applicant as well as their Counsel.  
 

 
Cc: OEB – IA – cost.awards@oeb.ca 
      Greater Sudbury -  Tiija Luttrell – tiija.luttrell@gsuinc.ca 
      Counsel – Michael Buonaguro – mikebuonaguro@me.com 
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